
Request for mandate on wage negotiations: LG SETA 

As members are aware, the previously signed multi-term agreement covering the 2023/2024 and 

2024/2025 financial years will expire on 31 March 2025. With the implementation date for salary 

increases set for 1 April each year, it is crucial to initiate the negotiation process promptly to avoid any 

delays. 

 

The PSA calls on all members to submit their wage demands to ensure that the PSA negotiators are well-

prepared to engage with the employer. Please send your inputs to velucia.maluleke@psa.co.za no later 

than Friday, 31 January 2025. 

 

Kindly assist by sharing this request with colleagues who may not have access to the PSA Informus or 

those who are currently on leave. Your active participation and cooperation are essential to achieving a 

favourable outcome for all members. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: LOCAL GOVERNMENT SECTOR EDUCATION AND TRAINING 

AUTHORITY (LG SETA) 

28-01-2025 

 


